
Development Planning Division – Committee of Adjustment 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

April 3, 2024 COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT 
HEARING 

Be advised that the scheduled committee of adjustment hearing you have 
selected has been cancelled.

For more information, please contact Matthew Ka, Acting Secretary-Treasurer 
at mka@georgina.ca or 905-476-4301 ext. 2258.

georgina.ca 

https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/council-meetings/agendas-minutes-and-meetings
https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/council-meetings/agendas-minutes-and-meetings
https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/council-meetings/agendas-minutes-and-meetings
mailto:jpeake@georgina.ca

